

MICHIGAN COMMUNITY STREET CLINIC

NEWSLETTER





STATISTICS

Total Clients Seen: 73

Total Pets Seen: 153

Dogs: **101** Cats: **45**

Volunteers: 80





OUR MISSION

To provide free, accessible veterinary services to pet owners in the Lansing area who are most in need. Michigan State University College of Veterinary Medicine students partnered with the Greater Lansing Community to provide quality veterinary care to all pet owners, to people experiencing or at risk of experiencing homelessness, thereby promoting the health and well-being of pets and their owners across the region.

"TO STRENGTHEN BOTH ENDS OF THE LEASH THROUGH OUR SUSTAINABLE SERVICES"

WHAT'S NEXT?

We will continue collecting donations for our upcoming event, aiming to connect with more local businesses and organizations for support and to expand our volunteer base. Our next event is scheduled for **September**, and we look forward to making an even greater impact with the help of our community partners.



OUR BOARD MEMBERS



SYDNEY, PAOLA, AUTUMN,
DR. DONAHUE, NICHOLE, MADISON, HOPE

We would like to give a shoutout to our amazing **board** for all the work they do year-round to make our bi-annual events so successful. Additionally, we extend a special thank you to **Dr. Donahue** and **The Street Dog Coalition** for partnering with us to support our events.

OUR VOLUNTEERS



This spring event was made possible by our dedicated student volunteers, which included veterinary medicine candidates of all years and veterinary nursing candidates. Their flexibility and hard work were commendable, and much of the client feedback highlighted how wonderful the volunteers were. You all really made a difference!



SPECIAL THANKS TO THE DOCTORS AND STUDENT VOLUNTEERS FROM SPARTAN STREET MEDICINE FOR PROVIDING SERVICES TO OUR HUMAN PATRONS.







We are grateful to the veterinarians who donated their time and expertise, providing guidance to the student volunteers in order to provide a high-quality service to our community. We would like to give a special thank you to our advisor Dr. Emery for all of his help. We also want to thank all of the veterinarians who came out to help!

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS AND

COMMUNITY MEMBERS

- BARB HOWE
- LORI JOHNSON
- SHARON ATWELL
- BROOKE & HOUSTON JOHNSON
- DEBORA
- KRIS GIBSON
- MANUEL & CLARA MALEK
- MARY A VALAYIL
- JAMESON PIGEAU
- DEB HOWARD









































